COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

July 23, 2018

Chuck Whiteman

Puckett Land Company

5460 S. Quebec St., Suite 250
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

RE: Nolte Pit #1, File No. M-2012-016, Acknowledgement of HazMat Spill Notification

Dear Mr. Whitemen:

The Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety (Division) received your letter dated July 19, 2018. Thank
you for notifying the Division of this spill and potential impact to the mine site. Upon receipt from CDOT
please forward the Division a copy of any clean-up paperwork pertaining to areas within the permit
boundary. When the total impact is known please submit a map depicting the area where fuel leaked in
reference to the permit boundary. Furthermore ensure that areas disturbed by the clean-up are
reclaimed in a timely manner and reseeded with the approved seed mix.

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Amy
Yeldell at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO
80203. Direct contact can be made by phone at 970-254-8511 or via email at amy.yeldell@ state.co.us

Sincerely,
AI?M / %
Environmental Protection Specialist

Ec: Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS
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